
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
 

Tel: 4773 8433 
Fax: 4773 9050 

 
Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Principal: Mr Mark Davies 

Wednesday November 9 2016 

 
Stage 2 Camp  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Tomorrow morning the bus will leave Wallacia Public School at 8am 
sharp. Miss Carroll will be at school from 7:30am. Students must arrive 
by 7:45am to have their names marked off and to get on the bus.  

 
Students have been asked to bring recess with them for the first day.  

 
It is anticipated that students will return to Wallacia Public School at 
approximately 3pm on Friday November 11 2016.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 

Miss Talia Carroll     Mr Mark Davies 
Organising Teacher     Principal 
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